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PRESS RELEASE 
September 18, 2022                       Ginny Dargan 
                  Ginny.Dargan@doh.vi.gov 

 

Department of Health Clinics and Administrative Offices  

Close for Post Tropical Storm Fiona Assessment 
 

US Virgin Islands — Commissioner of Health Justa Encarnacion advised the public that all 

Department of Health clinics and administrative offices across the Territory will be closed for 

business on Monday, September 19, 2022 so that VIDOH staff can conduct assessments of all 

departmental properties. 

 

Pending the findings from the assessment, clinics and administrative offices will reopen for 

business on Tuesday, September 20, 2022. 

 

Commissioner Justa Encarnacion thanks the public for their patience and understanding and 

apologizes for any inconvenience this temporary closure may create. 
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